
Serving in the Nursery: 
 
Today:  
 
Sunday School:  Judy Budgick 
   Jen Beasley 
 
AM Service: Carly Koehn 
         Tammy Lewis 
          Macy Nelson 

Weekly Activities 

Sunday School ................................................................... 9:30 a.m. 
Morning Worship Service ................................................. 10:45 a.m. 
Small Groups.. .............................................................. …..6:00 p.m. 
Children’s Choir ……………………………………………… 6:00 p.m. 
Youth Meeting.……………………...………………………….6:00 p.m. 

 
 

         
          
1/10:   
 
Sunday School: Crystal Roop 
   Paula Ojeda 
 
AM Service:  Audrey Knowlton 
           Nancy Van Der Linden 
           Carly Koehn 
 

 

 

10655 N. Shannon Rd.         Dan Budgick, Senior Pastor 

Tucson, AZ 85742      www.dfbchurch.org

(520) 877-2691                   office@dfbchurch.org 

                                                               

                   



Reaching 
As part of our purpose in 

pursuing Christ we believe 
“making disciples” means 
we are to reach people for 

Christ. 

Teaching 
In our pursuit of Christ, we 
are to teach people to be 

more like Christ. 

Training 
Pursuing Christ means our 

church is here to train  
people to serve Christ. 

Today at DFBC 

sunday, January 3, 2021 

 
Welcome to Desert Foothills Baptist Church, where it is our desire 

to help you take that next step in your relationship with Jesus 
Christ.  We hope you are blessed today and that God is glorified 

with your worship! 

Sunday School 9:30 a.m. 
Morning Worship Service 10:45 a.m. 

Small Groups.. …..6:00 p.m. 
 
 

Weekly Activities 

Small Groups          6:00 pm 

Children’s Choir         6:00 pm 

Teen Meeting           6:00 pm 

TODAY: 
 
Choir: There is no Choir tonight. Practice will start again on January 10th. 
 
 
Christmas Card Box: There will be a box in the lobby for people who would like 
 to give cards to those who are attending in person services. Please file 
 each card alphabetically by last  name. This is the last week that the box 
 will be out. 
 
 
Our Daily Bread: The large print devotionals for January are now in the back of 
 the auditorium.  
 
 
NEXT TWO WEEKS: 
 
Teen During Glow, Sunday Jan. 17th:The teens will be traveling to the home of 
 Larry and Katie Butterfield at 6:00 PM and returning to the church at 9:00. 
 

 
 
Dear Church Family, 
Thank you for your kindness and the generous Christmas bonus you gave us. We 
are so grateful for how the Lord has used you to be a blessing to us in this past 
year. Also, thank you once again for allowing us to have a three-month sabbatical 
this past summer. We cannot completely express how beneficial and refreshing 
that time was for us spiritually, physically, and emotionally! 
 
As we move into the New Year, we are praying that 2021 will be a year of spiritu-
al growth for all of us. Our prayer is that at the close of 2021 we will review our 
year and know with confidence that it was a season of spiritual revival and 
strengthening of our faith in our unfailing, omnipotent and sovereign God. 
 
The Budgicks 
 
 

Dear Church family, 
Thank you so much for the generous gift and for all your prayers. Words cannot 
express our gratitude for how giving and loving you are. We truly are blessed to be 
a part of this church, and it is a privilege to serve alongside you. May God bless 
you in this new year as you seek the Lord in life and ministry. 
In Christ,  
the Koehn family. 
 


